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Hello University —

Perquisite approval for uniforms should now be made by an appropriate departmental level approver.

A Perquisite form and approval by Procurement is NOT required for the purchase of uniforms. The department
MUST have a written procedure in place for the required wearing of uniforms. Approval may be obtained and
documented from the appropriate department approver.

Example of a written procedure: Employees are provided USF Dept X branded/embroidered apparel that is
required to be worn during normal work hours and/or during university events and activities with a USF employee

name tag to clearly identify USF employees for the benefit of students, faculty, staff, and campus visitors.

For more information on Perquisites, please visit the Procurement Services website.
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